College Station Independent School District



Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To:

Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent

From:

Mike Martindale, Deputy Superintendent

Date:

June 14, 2017

Subject:

Consider approval of recommendation for administrative contract

Agenda Item:

I-1

Board Priorities:

1, 2

District Goals:

1, 2, 3, 5

Background

These individuals are being recommended by the Superintendent of Schools for administrative contracts.

- Assistant Principal, College Station High School, Patricia Ayala
- Assistant Principal, College Station High School, William "Trae" Davis
- Director of Child Nutrition, Bridget Goodlett

Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees of College Station Independent School District accept the recommendation from the Superintendent of Schools to hire these administrators.

Mike Martindale
Deputy Superintendent for
Business and Operations

1812 Welsh Avenue College Station, TX 77840 979-764-5400 -- www.csisd.org **CLARK C. EALY, Ph.D.**Superintendent of Schools